BRIEF STATEMENT OF OPPOSITION PARLIAMENTARY LEADERS

We have watched with shock and dismay the humiliation of some Leaders of our
Political Parties as they deliver a letter to His Excellency The President. Such

peaceful events are regular occurrences in working democracies.

We strongly encourage the government to understand and encourage inclusive
dialogue and consultations with Political Parties especially concerning critical

issues of national interest.
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Hon. Chernor R.M. Bah, APC

Francis Bhendu, C4C



